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I am supportive of attempts to reduce widespread homeless campsites in inappropriate locations.
That said, plans to provide allowable campsites should stick to unused public spaces like parking
lots or empty warehouses. It is not appropriate to allow camping in public parks or other green
spaces. Parking areas associated with these areas should also be off limits.
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